
 

Next week… 

Tuesday 11th June 

Rabbit Class Parent/Carer  

Assembly  

 

Wednesday 12th June 

Year 6 Crucial Crew 

 

Thursday 13th June 

Otter Class Assembly  

 

 Nursery Stay & Play  

2:15pm-3pm   

 

Friday 14th June 

Nursery Stay & Play 

10:30am—11:15am  
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Our children and staff have arrived safely in Paris and are    

having a super time exploring! Today children at school enjoyed 

having an ice lolly despite the lack of sunshine! Thank you for 

all contributions towards our PTA fund. A big thank you to our      

Parent volunteers for sprucing up Lilibets Library, see photo   

below. Feel free to pop in and borrow a book! 

Next week our Parent/Carer class assemblies start, the  chil-

dren are so excited to share a part of their learning with you.  

We look forward to seeing you over the coming weeks. See the 

poster for more details.  



Well done to this week’s attendance winners  

Otter Class 

Who have won with 96.4% attendance this week. 

They have been rewarded with 15 minutes of extra 

outdoor play.  Lets all work together to try to        

improve this next week! 

School lunches  

Don’t forget to pre-order 

lunches for next week on 

ParentPay. 

If you forget to order, 

then please send your 

child in with a packed 

lunch.  

Forest School  

Please note from next week Year 

1 and Year 6 will be taking part in 

Forest School on the following 

dates:  

Year 1: 12/6, 19/6, 26/6, 3/7, 

10/7, 17/7 

Year 6: 13/6, 20/6, 4/7, 11/7, 18/7 

Mr Baxendale could 

not be more proud 

of C who performed 

her poem to     

commemorate the 

80th anniversary 

of the D-Day 

Landings           

yesterday.  

It was a pleasure to 

take part in such an 

important day.  












